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Republic of ibue Philippines
Pepartment of Education

REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2023-348

To:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor, SGOD

Chief Education Supervisor, CID
Education Program Supervisor, SGOD

All Public Schools District Supervisors

All Concerned Division Personnel

All School Heads

All Teachers

Subject: INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE JS CUP TOURNAMENT

Date:

October 6, 2023

Herewith is a letter from John L. Gaisano III, Chief Operating Officer f JHG
Trading Incorporated, inviting the Schools under this Division to participate
in the JS Cup Tournament. The games that will be played during the
tournament are basketball, volleyball, badminton, and Mobile Legends (E-
Sports). In line with this, this Office allows all the interested to participate in
the said activity provided that classes are not hampered in compliance with
the the DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 (Instituting Measures to Increase Time-
on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith).

All other important details are indicated in the said enclosure.

In adherence to all policies, everyone is encouraged to continuously support and
value Equal Opportunity Principle (EOP) within the Department.

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

REYNALDO B. MELLORIDA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

For the Schools Division Superintendent:

[O: 6-23 REBECCA C. SAGOT, CESO

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Enclosure: As stated.
SGOD/ncj
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JHG Trading Inc.

Quirante 11 Street, Tagum City, Davao del Norte

> Email Address: online@jsgaisano.com

GAISANO  Telephone: (084) 655 6203 Mobile: 0977-746-2231

September 19, 2023

REYNALDO B. MELLORIDA, CESO V
School Division Superintendent
Davao de Oro

Dear Sir,
Greetings of Fun & Life!

JS Cup continues to live up to its advocacy of supporting sports and
development programs for the youth throughout the years. Being the pioneer
league in Tagum City, it has become one of the most awaited and renowned
events of our region.

The JS Cup Tournamenthas become an instrument and a way of giving
students the avenue to showcase their skills and prowess in playing sports and
developing a culture of sportsmanship among them. This year, it will be more
exciting and intense as we have invited various schools in Davao Region.

We can look forward to another non-stop, heart-pumping tournament that will be
experienced by our spectators because this years’ tournament includes not just
our renowned Basketball but also Volleyball, Badminton, and for e-sports;
Mobile Legends.

We are already expecting up to 20 teams for each sport and for each category,
which includes the Under-14 and Under-17 brackets. In line with the JS Cup’s
goals to reach out and develop students, we would like to invite the institutions
under your responsibility to join us in this endeavor.

Rest assured that the students’ academic will not be hinder while participating.

For questions, call us thru our celiphone number - 0977 746 2231 or email us at
online@jsgaisano.com and look for Angelica Pagal

We look forward to teaming up with you on this project.

Sincerely,

JS Cup Chairman



